Martin Matson
Comptroller



Glenn Steinbrecher, CP2015 APR 23 P 2: 06



Office of the Comptroller

April 23, 2015

Ref: Revenue & Cost Division

Ms. Barbara N. Franks Career Youth Development, Inc. 2601 N. Dr. MLK Drive Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Ms. Franks:

Re: Audit of Career Youth Development, Inc.

We have reviewed your response to our audit review letter dated March 9, 2015. Your response detailing the corrective action plan and the positive impact on the organization's current ratio and net assets; and the attached unaudited Financial Statements as of March 31, 2015 satisfactorily addressed our concerns. Therefore, we will review the audited financial statements for the year ended December 31, 2014 for improvements.

If you have any questions, please contact Estela C. Prust of my office at 286-2517 or eprust@milwaukee.gov.

Sincerely,

Martin Matson Comptroller

Martin Matin

MM:ECP:ecp

Cc: Mr. Steven Mahan - CDGA

Ms. Linda Swift - CYD Ref: 13AUDIT37CYDRR